
Docket Nos. 50-528, 50-529, 50-530

Arizona Nuclear Power Project
P. 0. Box 52034
Phoehix, Arizona 85072-2034

Attention: .'r. W. F. Conway
Executive Vice President, Nuclear

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION OF PALO VERDE UNITS 1, 2 AND 3

This letter refers to the routine inspection by Mr.. C. A. Clark of this office
on July 17 - August 30, 1989, of activities authorized by NRC License Nos.
NPF-41, NPF-51 and NPF-74, and to the discussion of our findings held with
members of your staff on July 21, 1989 and August 30, 1989 (per telecon).

Areas examined during this inspection are des'cribed in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

While no violations or deviations were identified within the scope of this
inspection, our inspection concluded that additional management attention is
required to ensure that NRC identified concerns are addressed in a more timely
manner.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
'Lo ~ ' i
D. F. Ki sch, Chief
Reactor Safety Branch
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Inspection Report Nos 0-528/89-33, -529/89-33 and 50-530/89-33
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J. Bailey, ANPP
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F. quinn, ANPP
B. E. Ballard, Sr., ANPP
T. D. Shriver, ANPP
C. N. Russo, ANPP
D. Canady, ANPP
D. B. Karner, ANPP
A. C. Rogers, ANPP
L. Bernabei, GAP
J. R. Brown, ACC
A. C: Gehr, Esq., Snell 8 Wi lmer
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G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin
R. Nease, NRR
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N. Western
M. Smith
J. Zollicoffer
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